

January 30, 2013

The Community Foundation
Serving Riverside & San Bernardino Counties
42080 Latham Street, Suite C
Riverside, CA 92501

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your continued support of Central Illinois Foodbank and its fight against hunger. Your recent gift of \$10,000.00 (check #34760, dated 12/31/2012) helps feed 17,600 people every week, including the 1 in 4 children in our community who are food insecure.

Your support helps fight hunger 365 days a year, ensuring individuals and families receive nutritional food and warm meals through the nearly 150 agencies with whom we partner. Last year, the Foodbank distributed 8.5 million pounds of food — a 5% increase over last year. We achieved a 35% increase in fresh produce distribution this past year and we plan to continue our efforts to increase the amount of produce available to our partner agencies and the individuals and families they serve. We will also continue to work to ensure availability of other foods with high nutritional value.

To learn more about the Foodbank, please visit <u>www.centralilfoodbank.org</u> To schedule a tour please call 217-522-4022.

Sincerely,

Pam Molitoris

Executive Director





^{*}No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution.

^{*}Central Illinois Foodbank is a 501 (c) 3 organization. Please keep this letter for tax purposes.